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TurkeyPointCEm Resource

From: Haber, Matthew S. [MSHaber@miamigov.com]
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 10:46 AM
To: TurkeyPointCOLEIS Resource
Subject: Comment: NRC report number NUREG-2176.
Attachments: image001.jpg; Objection to FPL.pdf

Attached, please find the comment on the Turkey Point unit 6&7 COLA by a Miami resident that was forwarded to 
the Miami City Attorney’s office. 
 
Thank you. 

 

Matthew Haber,  
Assistant City Attorney 
The City of Miami  
T: 305-416-1837 
F: 305-416-1801 
mshaber@miamigov.com 

 

Disclaimer:  This e-mail is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(s) named within the message. This e-mail might contain legally privileged and confidential information.  If you properly 
received this e-mail as a client or retained expert, please hold it in confidence to protect the attorney-client or work product privileges.  Should the intended recipient forward or disclose this message 
to another person or party, that action could constitute a waiver of the attorney-client privilege.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited by the sender and to do so might constitute a violation of the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. section 2510-2521.  If this communication was received in error we apologize for the intrusion.  Please notify us by reply e-mail and delete the 
original message.  Nothing in this e-mail message shall, in and of itself, create an attorney-client relationship with the sender.  Under Florida law, e-mail addresses and the contents of the e-mail are 
public records.  If you do not want your e-mail address, or the contents of the e-mail released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing. 
 

From: "Debra A. Valladares" <valladaresdebraa@bellsouth.net> 
Subject: Fw: NRC report number NUREG-2176. 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please see my Objection to FP&L’s Plan regarding NRC report number NUREG-2176. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Debra Valladares, Esq 
1855 Coral Way 
Miami, Fl 33145 
Tel: (305) 856-0078 
Fax: (305) 856-4090 
 
ATTENTION: Attorney-Client Privilege -- Do not forward. 
The information contained in the e-mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and 
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. This e-mail is covered by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521. If the reader of this message is not 
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or 
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 
please notify valladaresdebraa@bellsouth.net immediately and then destroy all copies of the 
original message. 



 
 
Federal Register Notice:  80FR12043  
Comment Number:   89  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (1748FF5D6A4CA744BF3511B5B3182F2EC75A8CEC)  
 
Subject:   Comment: NRC report number NUREG-2176.  
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